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Belgian Air Force Days' at Kleine-Brogel Air Base

Mark September 9 and 10 in your agenda, because the Belgian Air Force Days are coming up again!
Together with the International Sanicole Airshow team, the Belgian Air Component will fill the Brogel
airspace with both new and older aircrafts. On this press page you can find the necessary press
releases and photos in high resolution, please mention the copyright Belgian Air Force when using
them.

Thank you very much for bringing the Belgian Air Force Days to the attention of the public.

BELGIAN AIR FORCE DAYS 2023 " Join the new generation "

During the weekend of September 9 and 10, 2023, the Defense Department will organize the Belgian
Air Force Days (BAF-Days). This airshow, at the Kleine-Brogel Air Base, is a demonstration of skill and
knowledge that cannot be missing from the calendar of any aviation enthusiast.

During these two days, visitors can admire several military and civilian aircraft from several
European countries. A beautiful range of aircraft as Static Display allows visitors to see them up
close, while skilled pilots demonstrate the limits of the capabilities in the air. Here, multiple
generations will be represented, ranging from historical to current and the near future.

Besides all this flying acts, you can always visit the interactive booths that are almost everywhere.
Do you like to take a picture in the cockpit of an F-35 or do you prefer an F-16? Would you like to see
how night vision works in the dark? Or do you prefer to stand among the weapons and vehicles of
our military? Are you interested in the Belgian Defense and like to see what suits you best? This and
so much more can be experienced at the BAF-Days.

Because also during the BAF-Days we like to focus on recruitment: a new generation for a new
assighment.

Are you looking for more info on tickets, flying teams, activities and other practical info? Be sure to
visit our website belgianairforcedays.be

The Belgian Air Force is undergoing a transformation that allows it to better develop as a reliable
ally, providing support with a new range of capabilities. In addition, the A400M has been tested and
proven, we are busy looking for a successor of the SF-260 Marchetti to serve as a training aircraft,
the expansion of helicopter capacity is progressing smoothly and, on top of that, we are coming to a
turning point with the arrival of the hypermodern F-35 as a replacement for the F-16.

Join the new generation during the Belgian Air Force Days on September 9 and 10, 2023.



